
Venues for Release of 2024 A-Level Results 

Collection of A-Level Results 

You may collect your examination certificates and School Graduation Certificates from 
the College from 2.30pm on Friday, 21 February 2025. Should you be unable to collect 
your results in person, you may access your results online via SEAB Candidates Portal 
or send an authorized proxy to collect your results. Refer to the Announcement on 
Important Information for 2024 Release of A-Level Results on CJC website for more 
details.  

Parents/guardians may accompany you to the college to collect your results, should they 
wish to. They may wait for you at the foyer, canteen or in their cars.  

All the 6 Autonomous Universities will be setting up booths at the canteen from 1pm 

onwards. You may come earlier to visit the booths or do so after collection of your 

results.  

Please gather as a cohort at the Performing Arts Centre (PAC) by 2pm for 

Principal’s Address and Year Head’s Administrative Brief.  

Thereafter your home tutors will give out your certificates at allocated classrooms as 

follows: 

Class Classroom allocated 

2T01 C2-03 

2T02 C2-04 

2T03 C2-05 

2T04 C2-06 

2T05 C2-07 

2T06 C3-02 

2T07 C3-03 

2T08 C3-04 

2T09 C3-05 

2T10 C3-06 

2T11 C3-07 

2T12 C3-08 

2T13 D3-03 

2T14 D3-04 

2T15 D3-05 

2T16 D3-06 

2T17 D3-07 

2T18 E3-04 

2T19 E3-05 



2T20 E3-06 

2T21 E3-07 

2T22 E3-08 

2T23 D4-02 

2T24 D4-03 

2T25 D4-04 

2T26 D4-05 

2T27 D4-06 

2T28 E4-04 

2T29 E4-05 

 

 


